## Q. 3. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

(20)

The third great defect of our civilization is that it does not know what to do with its knowledge. Science has given us powers fit for the gods, yet we use them like small children. For example, we do not know how to manage our machines. Machines were made to be man's servants; yet he has grown so dependent on them that they are in a fair way to become his master. Already most men spend most of their lives looking after and waiting upon machines. And the machines are very stern masters. They must be fed with coal, and given petrol to drink, and oil to wash with, and they must be kept at the right temperature. And if they do not get their meals when they expect them, they grow sulky and refuse to work, or burst with rage, and blow up, and spread ruin and destruction all around them. So we have to wait upon them very attentively and do all that we can to keep them in a good temper. Already we find it difficult either to work or play without the machines, and a time may come when they will rule us altogether, just as we rule the animals.

And this brings me to the point at which I asked, "What do we do with all the time which the machines have saved for us, and the new energy they have given us?" On the whole, it must be admitted, we do very little. For the most part we use our time and energy to make more and better machines; but more and better machines will only give us still more time and still more energy, and what are we to do with them? The answer, I think, is that we should try to become mere civilized. For the machines themselves, and the power which the machines have given us, are not civilization but aids to civilization. But you will remember that we agreed at the beginning that being civilized meant making and linking beautiful things. Thinking freely, and living rightly and maintaining justice equally between man and man. Man has a better chance today to do these things than he ever had before; he has more time, more energy, less to fear and less to fight against. If he will give his time and energy which his machines have won for him to making more beautiful things, to finding out more and more about the universe, to removing the causes of quarrels between nations, to discovering how to prevent poverty, then I think our civilization would undoubtedly be the greater, as it would be the most lasing that there has ever been.

- Questions: 1. Instead of making machines our servants the author says they have become our masters. In what sense has this come about?
  - 2. The use of machines has brought us more leisure and more energy. But the author says that this has been a curse rather than a blessing. Why?

    (4)
  - 3. What exactly is the meaning of 'civilization'? Do you agree with the author's views? (4)
  - 4. 'Making more beautiful things' what does this expression mean? Make a list of the beautiful things that you would like to make and how you would make them. (4)
  - 5. Mention some plans you may have to prevent poverty in the world. Who would receive your most particular attention, and why? (4)

10 7.1	* CSS -	2018	Compre	henslen de	16	Aleksinista ka yanaretishirinilarishirin	
Ø1:	Instead	ah maki	ng machin	es our Ser	varie the	author E	aye
	y have	December 1	our maste	we. To wh	nil Kense	has this Con	//
		ZCOTIA		and the second second second second second	and the second second second second	and the second part of the second control of the second	
	žui?	kanger e dina kangarahan membanan menjan sa dan pira	and the second s	aggranisa di sagrani parinda di masa sa Pipa a si si a d	Do not a	add your o	vm
Ans	,	the	and the second s	er or and applications of the state of the state of the state of		nts. No per	
			1 1)			become of	- 1
		-	)			have made	
	machines -	or their	own ease	just like	in real li	te we kep	1
	Servants -	W OUT OI	in ease. Th	re rolation	holinean	Howeve in	pater
	and Serv	ant is the	d Sevent	costil look	Ofter 7	nazier bec	عدره
	we you	ot in an		2 Position 1	7 H Gervan	is total	4
	dellandent					es this th	0
-			,		(")		11
	(1)	11				mode b	1 1
<u> </u>		()	/		1	there an	1
.,	Kept H	em in	a proper	manner (	so that tr	ley work	
	efficiently		and the state of t	other transport and a state of the state of	and the second second		- 1
	V	major kalendara sarata sagaran maganagapan a	Lin	nit answer	s to 5-7 lii	nes.	- 11
02.	. The use	· of m	achines has	brought	us more	leisume amp	
mo	ne engy	· But the	e author s	says that	this he	u been 9	
	ise value		blessing.	why?			
Ans	,		0	0			
7 11 2		-a to 0	uthor the	1190 0	1 2000	has have	han
*******					1' /		
						res are con	xuin
			ololly dep				
	doing t	hinge for	the olev	elopmeni	9 societ	y we	are .
	busy i	n mak	ing more	and more	machin	es for our	8
	own e	use and	this t	hing has	made m	an' les	8
	Civilize	d.	11 /				

"civilization"? meaning of 03: - What exactly the author's views? Ansıworking means not always work for leisure time think about the development and what steps you can society universe Social Drublems seekish people who seople. Pertheir self other instead benefit society Some portion impacts on whole society author's views . the. 10 beautiful things" - what does this Q4:- Making more Va list U mean? Make beauti/yeu that you would like to make and make them. The expression " Making more beautiful tryings mean benefit the whole things that divided into lite and middle we know society is Class people Elite Class people will definetly have some that they Their solve their the bases problems by their own bells. Think about middle people. How they actually suffer in Ow Class What is life othink laboul universe will Sacrifice their lives, while figuring How quarrels Pivblemi.

	Too long.					
1	will result into deadly battles. Come up with the ideas					
	to solve these problems					
	list of beautiful that I would like to make are shown					
	pelows-					
	> To make Sheller homes by collaborating with different NGOS for funds.  = To make School where Street Children					
-						
-						
1	- Can get free education.					
	=> To make some new beautiful places or by					
Name and Address of	ammending places that already exist so that Tournism					
-	again Came in Pakistan. So that we can stable					
I alphaneses	But economy as well.					
<del></del>	=) To develop some Resolution mechanism by conducting					
	a mettings between different member of states					
m bristopad cross	So that they can revolve meir issues by					
	consensus.					
95:-	Mention some plans you may have to prevent povery in					
	the world who would receive your most particular extention					
***	and why?					
Ans	Addressing global povery requires manifesied approach					
	and largeted linterventions. Here are some plans, that would					
	new to Prevent poverty.					
-	providing small loans and financial services to help					
	people Stan or expand businesses.					
-	=> Invecting in transportation, communication and energy					
	to create pobs and in prove access to markets.					
-	=) foculing on education, healthcare and economic					
Name of Street, or other Designation of the Street, or other Desig	afficientées for women.					
	No bullet points					
	140 Ballot points					

on certain actions like Children attending schools Children and women would receive the most particular attention focusing on these groups not only addresses immediate needs but des creales long-term suctainatts changes in communities.